
 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern,  

MSWA is a non-profit organisation that aims to be the first-choice for information, education, 

treatment, care and support for Western Australians living with neurological conditions. Their vision 

is for a world free from the devastating impact of neurological conditions like multiple sclerosis, MND, 

Huntington’s, Parkinson’s, Stroke and acquired brain injury, to name a few. 

In Western Australia, nobody has a better knowledge of neurological conditions, nor assumes a 

greater role in education and raising awareness of these conditions than MSWA. They provide 

essential services such as physiotherapy, in-home care and nursing, counselling, occupational therapy 

and speech pathology. In addition to their direct care services, they also provide funding for vital 

research projects to find the cause, and cure, for MS and a range of neurological conditions. 

I have recently registered to participate in the 2018 Shadforth Financial Group Step Up for MSWA and 

have committed to raising funds for the thousands of Western Australians living with a neurological 

condition. I am prepared to train and fundraise to make a difference and I would greatly appreciate 

your support. 

I am writing to ask for our organisation’s support in my quest to support this very worthy cause by 

matching the funds that I raise.  

If you were to support me in this important mission, I would be happy to post the company logo on 

my fundraising webpage and would also let MSWA know about your generosity so that the company 

can receive a letter of thanks and certificate of appreciation. 

The money we raise will make a huge difference to the thousands of Western Australians living with 

multiple sclerosis and other neurological conditions.   

Thank you in advance for your support! 

 

 

 


